
 

 

 
5th May 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Year 6 – Celebration at Agnes Riley Gardens  
 
 
 
To celebrate the end of SATS, we are planning to organise a celebration for our year 6 children to visit Agnes Riley Gardens 
(Poynders Park) on Friday 12th May.  
 
The visit will take place during school hours, so please make sure that there are clear arrangements for the children’s 
dismissal at 3:15 as usual.  
 
As this is a celebration of the children’s hard work and successes, they are permitted to wear their own clothes.  Please ensure 
that your child is suitably dressed for spending the day running around in the park.  The children will need to bring a packed 
lunch in a named bag on the day of the trip.  They may also need a couple of drinks to keep them hydrated throughout the day. 
Drinks should be in a container that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please.  If you would like your child 
to have a school packed lunch please inform the school office.  
 
Children are permitted to bring some outdoor games to enjoy their time in the park.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Zenia McIntosh     
UKS2 Phase Leader 
 

 
Year 6 - Poynders Park 

 
I give my consent for my child to participate in the celebratory trip to Agnes Riley Gardens (Poynders Park) on 
Friday 12th May 2017. 
 
Name of child: ______________________________________     
 
I will provide a packed lunch 
 
I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   
 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________ Date:  __________________ 


